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Dr Richard Chadwick
General Manager
Adjudication Branch
GPO Box 3131
CANBERRA ACT 3OO3

Dear Mr Chadwick

Thank you for your letter of 29 June 2010 in which you sought submissions on the Generic
Medicines lndustry Association (GM|A) request for interim authorisation for its Code of
Conduct. I understand that the GMiA is seeking the interim authorisation as a result of a
complaint that it has received about the conduct of a member company.

ACT Health would have no objection to the Australian Competition and Consumer
Commission granting an interim authorisation in this instance.

Thank you for affording ACT Health the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

lan Thompson
A/g Ghief Executive
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